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Mr. Peter Greiz
President
Pelikan Sports Organisation

Madrid, September 15th 1999

Dear Colleague,

[ am writing in reply to your letter of March 15th. IBSA feels fully
1dentified with the action your organisation plans to undertake, both as
regards 1ts international sports aspect and its objective in the field of
integration and the fight against drug abuse.

From IBSA, we desire every success for you in this project and we
offer you our full moral support, as well as our very best wishes.

My very best regards,
-~ /

Enrique Sanz
President of IBSA

Quevedo 1

238014 Madrid, Espoia
Tel. 34-1-5894533
Fox 34-1-5894537

http: / /www.ibsa.es
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